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and her final part in the completion 
of Annesley Hall was the equipment 
of the gymnasium.

It was most fitting that one who 
had thus given time and talents as 
well as wealth to our educational 
work should he kept in perpetual 
remembrance in our college halls, 
and the Margaret Cox endowment 
of the chair of Homiletics and 
Pastoral Theology will be her monu­
ment and continue for long genera­
tions in her name a work which, as 
we have seen, lay very near to her 
heart during her life. A sentiment 
of sympathetic approval was also 
felt in all hearts when it was known 
that Senator Cox by a princely 
memorial endowment had provided 
for the perpetuation of the many 
other noble works to which she had 
consecrated her life.

One of the last and most pleasant 
of her public acts was the laying of 
the corner-stone of the new Y. W. 
C. A. building in Peterborough. 
For many years she had been a 
chief helper of this work and it 
commanded her entire sympathy


